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●​ We have some exciting field trip opportunities coming up for our students. Eighth Grade 
is going on a field trip to the 8th Grade Technical Career Awareness Day in September. 
Pre-K is taking a trip to the St. Louis Zoo in October. Special Education at BV is taking a 
trip to Stuckmeyer Farms in September. The third-grade class will be visiting the Sheldon 
Concert Hall in November. And ROTC is taking a trip to the Curriculum in Action program 
at Scott Air Force Base in November.  

 
●​ All schools participated in the required annual Lock Down Drills this month with the Dupo 

Police Department. 
 

●​ Dupo High School enjoyed a week of homecoming activities, including dress-up days 
and float building, culminating in a dance on Saturday, September 27, 2025.  

 
●​ Bluffview Elementary and the Bluffview PTO held their Annual  Book Fair/Taco Night on 

September 24, 2025. They decided to incorporate the excitement of homecoming into 
the BV Book Fair and Taco Night by taking on the theme "Touch Down with Tacos and 
Books."  Dupo High School football players and cheerleaders were photographed 
reading and highlighting library books. This initiative showcased our high school 
students as the positive role models they are and promoted reading district-wide. Also, it 
not only built excitement for homecoming but also united our school community in a fun 
and meaningful way to celebrate literacy. Everyone got involved, and it was a great way 
to bring the two buildings together.  

 
●​ Dental Safari set up their mobile clinic at our schools from September 8th through the 

11th, bringing comprehensive dental care directly to our students. Their team provided a 
range of services, including routine dental exams, professional cleanings, fluoride 
treatments, and dental care, ensuring that many of our students received the necessary 
care in a familiar and convenient setting. 

 
●​ The Chamber of Commerce started hosting the Students of the Month in September. 

The students selected this month were Nolan Weber and Kaleigh Townsend from 
Bluffview Elementary, Lyla Gray from the Dupo Junior High, and Caden Johnson from 
the Dupo High School.  

 
 


